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20th February 2023   

 

Mother’s Day Shop    
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
As you are aware, Sunday 19th March is Mother’s Day and we will be holding a Mother’s Day Gift Shop for 
the children who wish to choose a gift.     
 
If you would like your child to choose a gift, please make your £2.50 payment via MyChildAtSchool by 
Saturday 4th March . The item can be found under ‘Products’. Unfortunately, we will not be able to 
accept any payments after this date. We do not need a reply slip. We will assume you wish your child to 
choose a gift, if you have paid for one.    
 
Please note as the children will not all choose a gift on the same day, siblings may bring gifts home on 
different days.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Kate Curtis 
Headteacher  
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